
DOYLESTOWN TOWNSHIP PARK AND RECREATION BOARD 

Meeting Notes: September 9, 2014     

 
 
The regular meeting of the Doylestown Township Park and Recreation Board was called to 
order at 5:30 p.m. on Tuesday, August 12, 2014 at the Doylestown Township Administrative 
office. 
 
Meeting Notes - September 9, 2104  
The meeting notes were unanimously approved on a motion by Ms. Suessenguth and second 
by Ms. Kelly   
 
Visitors: 
Mr. Salvati provided the P&R Board with a status report relative to the Kids Castle playground 
project including completion of the Mural Walkway and installation of the Pirate Ship. 
 
Ongoing / Old Business 
Kids Castle: Mr. Salvati provided an update on the Kids Castle renovation as well as the 
dedication of the new Pirate Ship..  
 
Sensory Enrichment Trail: Ms. Sweeney provided a status update of the Sensory Trail project.  
 
Site Visit - Central Park: 
During the site visit to through Central Park the board made the following observations and 
suggestions. Follow up discussion was suggested for the next meeting. 
 
Tennis Courts: 

 Add replacement of lights to the Capital Plan 

 Identify and resolve rust spot issues as soon as possible 

 Add Pickle Ball lines on courts 1 and 2 

  Consider the possibility of wind dividers between courts 2 and 3 
 
Pavilion #1: 

 Wear and tearing noticed on the drop sidewalls – monitor and plan for replacement 

 Plan for concession stand renovation and contract concession sales. 

 Replace water fountain outside pavilion due to hazardous sharp and rusty edges. 
 
Environmental Education Area 

 Two benches in hazardous disrepair – Replace as soon as possible 

 Decking on the bridge is in need of repair.  

 The sign near the bridge needs to be replaced 
 
Woodland Trail: 

 Concerns expressed about the potential for continued paving within the woodland area. 
 
Dump Area: 

 Concerns expressed that as the Upper end of the park opens to ne activities, the dump 
are will be perceived as an eyesore and create potentially hazardous areas thus .  
lessening the appeal of the park an. Suggestions include a retaining wall, some type of 
screening, appropriate fencing, security measures providing for employee only access. 

 



Adjournment: Being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:05 pm on a motion by 
Ms. Suessenguth, seconded by Ms. Brown 

 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by: 
Karen A Sweeney, CPRP, CPSI, CPP 
Director of Parks & Recreation        

 

Approved: ________________________ 

 


